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2024 HAYNESVILLE SHALE BASS TOURNAMENT 
 

Dear Haynesville Shale Bass Tournament Sponsor: 
 
The Haynesville Shale Bass Tournament Board of Directors and its committee members once again 
extend its sincere appreciation for your past tournament support through sponsorship donations and 
your consideration of support for this year’s tournament. Your sponsorship directly affects the success 
of the event and allows it to continue to be a quality fishing tournament experience. 
 
Most importantly, your sponsorship permits the tournament to support charitable organizations in the 
Haynesville Shale area such as The Arc Caddo-Bossier’s Goldman School and Child Development Center, 
Special Olympics of Northwest Louisiana and Shiners’ Children Hospital.    Shiners’ Children’s Hospital 
will be the 2024 charitable recipient as well as years to follow.   Due to the generosity of our sponsors in 
past years’ tournaments, the total donations to area children’s organizations come to $355,700.  
 
The goal of the board and tournament committees for the 2024 Haynesville Shale Bass Tournament is to 
continue to conduct a quality natural gas and oil industry tournament that financially contributes to 
children’s organizations in the Haynesville Shale area of Northwest Louisiana and East Texas. With this 
goal in mind, we invite you to participate in the 2024 tournament that will be held at Cypress Bend Park, 
on Toledo Bend Reservoir. Registration and check-in are February 29, 2024 with the tournament on 
March 1st and March 2nd. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
Sponsorship donations will include the following benefits: 
 
$5,000 Platinum Sponsorship: Company website and logo link on tournament website, 

Company banner (supplied by Sponsor) displayed in the event area during the 
tournament, public recognition during nightly events, two-Team Entries for Tournament 
(must meet eligible requirements) with jersey for each team member, rod and $100 
raffle pack for each team member. 

 
$2,500 Gold Sponsorship: Company website and logo link on tournament website, Company 

banner (supplied by Sponsor) displayed in the event area during the tournament, public 
recognition during nightly events, and  two-Team Entries for Tournament (must meet 
eligible requirements). 

 
$1,500 Silver Sponsorship: Company website and logo link on tournament website, Company 

banner (supplied by Sponsor) displayed in the event area during the tournament, public 
recognition during nightly events, and one-Team Entry for Tournament (must meet 
eligible requirements). 

 
$500 Patron Sponsorship: Company banner (supplied by Sponsor) displayed in the event area 

during the tournament and company website and logo link on tournament website.  
 
$400 Honorable Mention: Company banner (supplied by Sponsor) displayed in the event area 

during the tournament. 
 
 
Boat Sponsorship: 
 You will receive your Company website and logo link on the tournament website, 

Company banner (supplied by Sponsor) displayed in the event area during the 
tournament, public recognition during nightly events, two-Team entries for tournament 
(must meet eligible requirements) with jersey, rod and $100 raffle pack for each team 
member.  If your company is interested in sponsoring the boat giveaway, please contact 
Ken Lowery at 318-218-4790. 

 
Door Prize Sponsorship:  

Gift cards or donated hunting/fishing items can be donated as part of the nightly door 
prize drawing. Door prizes are given as a team, so items should be donated in duplicate 
with a business card attached. Company recognition will be received as prizes are 
announced. 

 
 
Food or Drink Sponsorship: 

If your company is interested in providing drinks or dinner Thursday, Friday or Saturday 
night, please contact Ken Lowery at 318-218-4790. You will receive a company website 
and logo link on tournament website, Company banner (supplied by Sponsor) displayed 
in the event area during the tournament, public recognition during nightly events.   



 
 
 
Jersey Logo Placement:  

There is limited amount of space available. Please call 903-720-1768 for more 
information. 

 
 
You can see your logo proudly displayed on the Haynesville Bass Tournaments official website at 
www.HaynesvilleBass.org.  
 
The Haynesville Bass Tournament is classified as a nonprofit organization under Federal Code 501(c)(3), 
so your donation is tax deductible. Our Federal Tax I.D. number is 27-4024380. 
 
To meet deadlines, you are requested to submit your sponsorship form by February 25, 2024.  Your ad 
(artwork) should be submitted as an electronic file, in a jpeg form.   
 
Thank you for your support and we hope to see you at the tournament! 
 
Ken Lowery 
President 
Haynesville Bass Tournament 

       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.haynesvillebass.org/


 
 
 

                                HAYNESVILLE SHALE BASS TOURNAMENT 
2024 SPONSORSHIP FORM 

 

Deadline is February 25, 2024. 

 

Sponsorship Level:  ____________________________________________ 

Full Business Name:  ____________________________________________ 

Representative:   ____________________________________________ 

Mailing Address:   ____________________________________________ 

City, state, zip:    ____________________________________________ 

Office Phone (or cell):  (____)_______________________________________ 

Contact email:   ____________________________________________ 

Company website: ____________________________________________ 

Credit Card:    Amex   Visa    MasterCard  

Credit Card Number: ____________________________________________ 

Security number(CVV)  ____________________________________________ 

Card Zip Code   ____________________________________________ 

Name on Card:  ____________________________________________ 

Signature of Card Holder: ___________________________________________ 

Expiration Date: _____________           Amount:  __________________ 

 
Make checks payable to:   Haynesville Shale Bass Tournament  
 
Send completed form and logo to: 
Nita Wilson 
nwilson1768@gmail.com 
336 PR 691 
Beckville, Texas 75631 
903 720 1768 Cell 
 
 
Note: this form is for sponsorship acknowledgement only. Each fishing team must still complete a 
registration form and submit registration fee. 



  
 

PRESIDENT’S LETTER 

 

Welcome to the 15th Annual, 2024 Haynesville Shale Bass Tournament!  As always, your 

participation during this event is an outstanding example of your dedication to the Haynesville 

Shale community and the support of all its citizens.  Currently, the Energy sector is seeing some 

recovery from years past.  The prior year’s slowdowns have also had an economic impact on our 

sponsors as well.  However, the dedication of our Sponsors and the Haynesville Shale Bass 

Tournament Board of Directors and its Volunteers, the tournament has continued to survive 

through such challenging times.  Let’s make the 15th Haynesville Shale Bass Tournament one of 

our best ones yet! 

 

We need your support this year more than ever.  With your support we can continue our 

contribution to our true cause, helping others, specifically those children that are less fortunate 

physically than we may have been as a child. 

 

The Haynesville Shale’s location in the heart of the Sportsman’s Paradise presents a bass 

tournament as the perfect opportunity for employees, contractors and others in the natural gas 

and oil industry to gather in the spirit of sportsmanship and participate in fundraising efforts for 

Shriners Hospitals for Children-Shreveport.  The Haynesville Shale Bass Tournament Board of 

Directors and its Volunteers are honored to partner with this outstanding organization.  This 

long-standing organization provides world-class medical care for children with a host of 

orthopedic and neuro-musculoskeletal disorders and diseases, all in an environment that puts the 

family first every step of the way. 

 

Thank you to Sabine River Authority and Sabine Parish for so graciously opening their 

community and resources to the charitable efforts of the tournament.  I greatly value our 

relationship with each of these entities and look forward to future endeavors. 

 

We are also incredibly appreciative to the companies that overwhelmingly respond to the call for 

financial support, door prizes and volunteers.  It is because of this assistance that the tournament 

is a reality and its mission to aid Shriners Hospital for Children-Shreveport is fulfilled. 

 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions about making contributions towards our worthy 

cause! 

 

Warmest wishes, 

 

Ken Lowery 

President 

318-218-4790 

lowery@rwdyinc.com 

2024 Haynesville Shale Bass Tournament  

 


